From: Alex Martin
Date: Thursday, August 11, 2022 at 1:00:57 PM UTC-4
Subject: Password controls

To: 800-171comments@list.nist.gov <800-171comments@list.nist.gov>
Cc: James Martin

NIST 800-171 revision 2 requirements 3.5.7 and 3.5.8 may be interpreted in a way misaligned
with separate NIST recommendations for the use of infrequently-changed long passphrases
rather than regularly-replaced short passwords, but do not clearly indicate that these
recommendations are inapplicable. It should be clear whether application of these
recommendations is appropriate or not.
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